
Notice to Reviewer

An original Federal Register Notice inviting public comment was 
published on February 9, 2012 in Vol. 77, No. 27, page 6824 with 
incorrect information.  OWCP posted the Correction Notice to the 
Federal register to correct the original posting for this ICR on 
April 5, 2012 in Vol. 77, No. 66, Page 20654. The agency did not 
receive any comments in response to this notice.


